From: Chris Magnus
To: Clerk"s Office

Subject: Email for Council Correspondence **Date:** October 27, 2022 2:08:27 PM

From: J Musser < >

Sent: October 27, 2022 12:56 PM

Subject: Get methane gas out of our buildings

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor,

I'm writing to you today because I believe our community must urgently pass a building electrification policy and phase fossil fuels out of our homes and businesses.

Buildings are responsible for 13% of greenhouse gas emissions in Canada, and children in homes with gas stoves face a 42% increased risk of asthma symptoms – that's on par with the risks from secondhand smoke. Burning gas in homes also generates harmful emissions of formaldehyde, methane, nitrogen oxides, and other pollutants.

As your constituent, I'm urging you to do everything in your power to pass a policy that will ensure new buildings in our community are all-electric and help phase gas and other fossil fuels out of existing buildings.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Musser,

White Rock, BC

Canada